
 

 

 

April 2024                                                                                                                

Dear Parents, 

Excitingly, Foxhills Federation is taking part in the Light the South Art Trail, which this summer will 

take over Southampton and Cowes with unique and brilliant lighthouse sculptures, all with the aim 

of raising vital funds for Southampton Children’s Hospital. 

Children across the federation are creating one of the 40 “Little Lights” - mini-sculptures designed 

by local schools or youth organisations - that will join the work of professional artists as part of the 

Light the South Art Trail during the summer of 2024. 

To raise funds for this fantastic local charity, Foxhills Federation will be taking part in a Dress-

Down Day on Friday 26th April. In the spirit of the lighthouse theme, we invite children to dress 

in nautical-themed colours or outfits if they can!  

Donations can be brought in to school on the day, or you can contribute via our dedicated Just 

Giving page: www.justgiving.com/page/foxhillslittlelights 

Every penny donated will help improve children’s experiences whilst in hospital.  

We are delighted to be taking part in this wonderful project, and hope we can raise lots of money 

for this important local cause. We look forward to revealing our finished lighthouse soon! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Drage 

Art & Design Leader 
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